
Notice of Exemption 

 

I, ____________________________ hereby acknowledge that I have been informed that First  

Baptist Church Villa Rica Weekday Program is not a licensed child care facility. I also  

understand this program is not required to be licensed by the Georgia Department of Early Care  

And Learning and this program is exempt from state licensure requirements. 

 

 

_______________________________________ 

Child’s Name 

 

________________________________________  __________________ 

Parent Signature      Date 


